
 

  

 
      
 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
On Sunday 8th September East Suffolk welcomes the Stage 6 of the Lloyds Bank Tour of 
Britain Men. The 20th edition of the race will take place over 158 km (98.5 mile) starting in 
Lowestoft and finishing in Felixstowe. 
 
In order to ensure a safe route for the participants, it will be necessary to suspend on street 
parking on the following roads within Beccles: 
 

 Smallgate 
 Saltgate/The Walk 
 New Market 
 Ballygate 

 
Please find enclosed a plan highlighting the area affected. 
 
These restrictions will apply between 09:00 and 12:00 on Sunday 8th September, although 
to minimise the inconvenience, we will endeavour to remove the cones as soon as 
practicably possible once the race has passed through. 
 
Please ensure that your vehicles (and any vehicles belonging to visitors you may have) are 
removed from these areas before the restrictions apply. 
 
The cones will be installed the evening prior to the race and advance warning signage 
installed two weeks prior. 
 
Full details of the event can be found at www.britishcycling.org.uk/tourofbritain 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
East Suffolk Council 
Tel: 0333 106 2000 
E-mail: customerservices@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 

 


